[date – by no later than mid-May]
Dear [name of high school] Parent or Guardian,

This fall [name of high school] will be administering the PSAT to all sophomores and to all juniors who choose to register. Testing will take place [date of PSAT, e.g. Wednesday, October 14] and will be given during the school day.  For sophomores, this test is paid for by the Oregon Department of Education (no cost to you).  Juniors may register by paying a registration fee of approximately $15.00.  Any juniors wishing to take the PSAT may register for the test during the school registration process in August.

You are receiving this parent consent form because your student has a current IEP or Section 504 Plan and will be a sophomore or junior when the PSAT is given.  Please return the consent form to ________ if you wish your student to receive accommodations on the PSAT.  The request for accommodations will be based on the accommodations presently on your child’s IEP or 504 plan.  
Please note that the College Board makes the final decision about what accommodations will be allowed on the test.  Submitting an application for accommodations does not guarantee that the College Board will approve the accommodations. 
Our deadline to complete and submit these applications is June 19th.   
Respectfully,

[504 coordinator or building principal & contact information]
Encl:  application
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